Fl ashing Bill board i n Phoeni x Nei ghborhood Causi ng Controversy
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EXTRA EXTRA!

Last week in Phoenix, a national billboard company was granted permission to erect a flashing, illuminated billboard on 44th Street and Indian
School Road. For the first time in the history of the city, an illuminated billboard will be erected in an established Phoenix neighborhood.

What do you think? Do we embrace the change, or protect our neighborhoods?
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